

SRC BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY

Dear Parents and Carers,

Blacktown South PS will be holding our annual SRC Book Week Dress Up Day on Tuesday, 19th August 2025.

The Book Week theme for 2025 is 'Book an Adventure'. We would ask students to dress up as a Book Character that they are inspired by.

We are asking all students to bring a gold coin donation, or a little more.

All money raised will be donated to Red Cross.

Please support this very worthy cause.
Thanks for your support.

Mrs R Radecki Relieving Principal



Miss Mayfield & Mr Dean Organising Teachers